
Good Afternoon 
I am writing this in support of this bill to increase the funding. I am a first time recipient of a farm to 
school Grant and can not tell you how much it means to my school districts to have this extra 
funding,  This is so important in the lives of our children. I know the only veggies a lot of our students get 
are the ones we provide at school. I am so Thankful for our farm to school programs! I am excited to use 
the funding for our next school year and increase the awareness of the program and what if offers to 
our students. Thank You!!! 
Jamie Kirsch 
Food Service Director 
Alden-Conger/Glenville Emmons 
Public Schools 
 


